
 

Friday 6th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to you on this occasion to inform you that due to a number of staff members from Holy Trinity                                           
having been told by the NHS app that they need to isolate, we are having to make alternative                                   
arrangements for your child's class. 
 
I must stress at this point that ​no members of staff have tested positive or have COVID-19 symptoms                                   
however following guidance they must remain at home. Your child will stay in their bubble and will be                                   
taught by a different teacher. This teacher will be supported by the school leaders to ensure that the                                   
children's learning is not disrupted during this time. 
 
Unfortunately this does mean that parents evening for Year 3T, planned for next week, will need to be                                   
postponed. We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and we will endeavour to get this                                 
booked back in as soon as possible. 
 
Finally I want to reassure you that we continue to do everything we can to reduce the risk to your children's                                         
health and wellbeing.  Should anything change we will inform you immediately. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Catherine Thomas 
Interim Headteacher  

 


